
Afterschool K-Club Registration is
now open!

 Please check our website for the
registration form and a PowerPoint

orientation for K-Club next year. 
 

 Forms must be turned in, in-person.
 We only have 30 spots available! Once we

reach 30 kids, any form we receive will be put
on the waiting list. Please do not pay the
registration fee as the fiscal year has not
opened for the 2021-2022 school year.

Registration fee payments will be due on
Friday, July 2nd 2021. We will send out an

email reminder via our listserv for next school
year! 

 
Thank you,

Attention Incoming
Kindergarten Parents

EDEP Management


